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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As part of our wider PSHE curriculum, we have invited Tracey Hanson from the Josh 

Hanson Trust to talk to our Year 5 and 6 pupils about Josh’s story and to raise awareness 
of the impact of knife crime.  The presentation will be age appropriate and will take place 
on Thursday 30th November. 

Tracey and her team have delivered presentations to many young people in schools and 
colleges and professionals, parents and carers.  

Please feel free to look at Tracey’s website in case your child has any questions after the 
presentation https://thejoshhansontrust.org/.  
 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

S Neary 
 
S Neary 

Headteacher 
 

https://thejoshhansontrust.org/get-involved/schools/

